Weethalle Public School





Empowering Learners for their future

Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email: Weethallep.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley

5th February 2020

Term 1:Week 2



FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Welcome everyone to 2020, the start of another school year, and new decade.

We are looking forward to the year ahead, and were very excited to meet the students again today.

We would like to welcome all our families back to school, and welcome Bree Jolly beginning Kindergarten.

We would also like to welcome Miss Kerry Orellana to the school this year. Miss Orellana is taking part in the Rural Experience Program and will be on the 4-6 classroom for the year.



Our sports calendar this term is very busy, with trials for Small Schools Sports occurring next Wednesday in Yoogali, along with Griffith Zone selections and our School Swimming carnival and Small Schools
Swimming carnival all within the first half of the term. Please read and return the notes that have gone home today as soon as possible to help in the coordination of these events.

This Friday the school swimming carnival will be held at Holland Park Pool in West Wyalong. Rain is expected, but the forecast is for a small amount of scattered showers, so the

What's Happening

Friday 7th Feb: Swimming Carnival At West Wyalong

Wednesday 12th Feb Small Schools Gala Day Griffith

Thursday 21st Feb:

Small Schools
Swimming Carnival
Griffith

Monday 24th Feb P&C AGM

carnival will go ahead and we will work around the weather on the day. All students are expected to attend the carnival. Competitive races will be held for students 8 years and older and novelty races will be held for our younger students.

We look forward to seeing you all there.

Jason Hurley Relieving Principal



Hi all,

ITAV will be commencing next week at the Weethalle school on TUESDAY 11th of February at 10:30am - Please note the change of day.

We will be hosting a play session for children 0-5 years. All are welcome – we look forward to catching up with everybody.

Toy Library will be available! Kind regards, The ITAV team

P&C AGM

24th February at 3.10pm Followed by a general meeting.

All Welcome!



ime for Healthy Habits

Do you have a child between the ages of 2-6 years and live in NSW?









are more likely to continue these habits into adulthood.

Children who develop healthy habits from a young age

Do you wonder if they are eating enough of the right foods, being active enough or getting enough sleep?

We are offering a **free** program to help parents give their young children the healthiest start to life.

support calls or printed information. Al You can participate in one of these